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Wordsworth

I'd like to express very strong support for the reduction of this Ash, ideally to the maximum (3.5m) proposed. 

When we bought the neighbouring house (26) our building surveyor was categoric that 24's tree must be kept 

under control/pollarded every three years to prevent serious damage to the foundations of our house and that 

of 24 Laurier. As the photo accompanying the application shows, this huge tree is much larger than other trees 

on the road. After our purchase (2007), we kept up a campaign to get Circle 33 (the previous housing assoc. 

owner of 24) to keep the Ash in check. However, tree works which should have been carried out to prevent 

structural damage to neighbouring houses has not been done with the regularity recommended by our 

surveyor. We are delighted action is at last being taken and would urge you to grant approval at your earliest 

convenience to ensure the work can be carried out ASAP. Thank you.
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